
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Lisa Anderson, Deputy Superintendent

DATE: December 16, 2024

RE: Hiring of Director of Business Services

It is my pleasure to recommend the hiring of Amanda McElroy for the position of
Director of Business Services. Amanda has a Bachelor's degree in Business
Administration and has worked for Gull Lake Community Schools since 2018. Her work
experience in the business office with accounting, payroll, accounts payable,
technology, and the day to day operations make her an excellent choice for this
position.
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